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INVITE A FRIEND AND JOIN US 
IN THE SANCTUARY 

6:30 P.M. WEDNESDAY  



Welcome Guests  To better connect with you we encourage you to  

complete a guest registration card located in the pew pockets. You may drop 

it in the offering plate OR bring it to welcome center in the lobby so that we 

can greet you and give you a welcome packet.  

 

This year Pre-Kindergarten through 5th grade will be joining us for  

the first part of the service and then will be released to their classes  

mid-service. Cherub Church (Pre-Kindergarten - 1st Grade) meets in the 

class across from the men's restroom and Junior Church (2nd - 5th Grade) 

meets downstairs in B1. Please pick your child up from their classroom 

in a timely manner after the service. If you're visiting, please fill out a 

Cherub/Junior Church Attendance Card, located in the pew rack, and bring 

your child to meet their teacher near the coffee bar/welcome center when 

the children are dismissed from the service.  

 

Join us on Wednesday!  A powerful movie about the love and forgiveness 

of God will be shown in the sanctuary on Feb. 14 beginning at 6:30, while 

Thrive and Faith Finders is happening.  You can check out the trailer on the 

church’s facebook page. 

 

Don’t forget to bring your donation of Laundry Detergent for New 

Hope Ministries this month!  The collection box is located under the coat 

rack outside the church office. 

 

Easter Choir will be singing at the Palm Sunday service March 25th.  Please 

join us for rehearsals beginning next Sunday, February 18, from 4:00-5:30 in 

the sanctuary.  Subsequent rehearsals will be held at the same time on the 

following Sundays:  February 25, March 4, March 11, and March 18.  There 

will also be a dress rehearsal, TBD -  probably on a weekday close to Palm 

Sunday.  Please direct any questions you may have to Randy Fish.  Hope you 

can join us!!  

 

 

 


